
          BRIDGES TO HEAVEN 
          SPRING   

 
WE ARE THANKFUL FOR: 

 

 Health and strength for continued service. 
 Alberta’s Civil Society Fund allowing Bridges of Love to hire the expertise needed to move forward. 
 The success of our first CERT Summit in February.   
 TJ, our new 3rd year honors computer science student intern, who will be with us for the summer. 
 Our High River office and training centre which has served us well. 
 Invitation to participate in Okotoks Emergency Preparedness Week activity on May 13, 2023. 
 2nd Installment for CSF grant. 
 A counter-top dishwasher to sanitize day-to-day dishes and for events!   
 High River church renewed FEPI partnership.  
���� 
 CSF grant mandate from Provincial to Regional allows for a more concentrated and specific focus from 

Lacombe to Vulcan County. 
 Thankful to Judy for co-teaching the CERT Train-the-Trainer event for the end of May. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

WE WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYER SUPPORT FOR: 
 God’s choice for our Public Relations & ED Assistant to be forth-coming as soon as possible. 
 Wisdom and mentoring skills so it will be a great experience for our new summer student who starts May 

1 and will be with us until the end of August. 
 Support from the local churches in the county’s we have targeted for our second-year grant project. 
 Doors to open in those regions where we can impact communities to be better prepared and CERT 

trained. 
 A financial base that can be cultivated over the next year so we will have a solid foundation when our 

grant is completed the end of May, 2024.   
 Future instructors to be identified for our CERT T-T-T event the end of May.  
 The next CERT Summit.  
 Please pray for High River leaders, that they will have a change of heart to support BofL’s activities, 

building trust with our municipal emergency and town leaders.  
 For a good turn-out for our Open House Emergency Preparedness Week activity, May 6.   
 “Crosswalk” a FEPI extension – an opportunity for the churches to serve their neighbours. 

 

Thank you for your prayers~ 
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